I am providing the following responses to Dr. Robinson's questions regarding Agenda Item AC1:

Q:
Last year, this was funded privately-what happened to that donor?

A:
CITRIX has allocated $ 125,000 annually (a five-year commitment).  School District costs last year were covered by CSC with the 
understanding that that would be for one-year only.

Q:
How much will CSC and the Ed Commission contribute?

A:
CSC commits up to $ 225,000 annually and the Education Commission, through a Knight Grant, allocates up to $ 60,000 annually.

Q:
How many people from each organization will participate?

A:
50% of every group will be School District staff.  The balance will come from non-profit and other governmental entities who provide service to children in our community and who interface with the School District.
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